26th September

HAPPY FRIDAY!

This week seems to have flown by!

The children all looked super smart on

Monday for their photographs- we hope you

enjoy these when they arrive with you.
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O You may have noticed but our gates
are being repaired. They were
damaged on the final day of half
term and have been undergoing a

O revamp.

O With this, they are kept open at
some times. Please can I remind

parents that unless they have an
O agreement with us, please do not
drive into the car park. You will
know that we have taxis coming in
to school and therefore children

O moving around the car park.
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Watch this space!
We are in the process of redesigning our
school website! We will let you know when
the new one launches! The old one is still
working but may have some out dated
information.

This year, we will be raising
money to continue our
wonderful music lessons. In
addition to this, we are looking
at reinventing the home
reading books we have in
school. We will be sharing
details of what this looks like
in coming weeks- adding detail
to the information already sent
on the Diary Dates for the
year.

IMPORTANT DATES

Tuesday 30th September- Y5
Trip to Jodrell Bank
Wednesday 8™ October- Year 6
Liverpool Trip

Tuesday 14™ October- Mandela
Class Assembly

Wednesday 15" October-
Years 3/4/5 Trip to Chester
Monday 20" October- Y6
Bikeabillity Week

WB Monday 20" October-
Beechwood'’s Art Gallery
Tuesday 21* and Wednesday
22" October- Parents’ Evening
Friday 24" October- Children
finish for half term. House
Afternoon




CERTIF
EYFS:

Aria Affleck

Georgie Roberts

Year 1:

Kyran Lillis

Hallie Scoullar

Year 2:

Archie Grice

Harrison Stelfox

Year 3:

Alfie Davies

Olive Lane

Year 4:

Isaac Claxton

Alijah Watling

Year 5

Alysha Carmichael

Ben Naylor

Year 6:

Renee Edwards

William Cole
Well done everyone!

(;()I-[)EErJ'Iigiéii

—

WELLBEING

EYES:

Logan Lomax

Year 1:

Felicity Huetson
Year 2:

Connor Mainwaring
Year 3:

Charlotte McLoughlin
Year 4.

Mya Stokes

Year 5

Hope Porter

Year 6:

Georgia Clarke

Well done everyonel

HOUSE POINTS

s
DEBONO: 1607




At
The Heath Offices
WAT4QX

Mondays

Dinkies
5-7 pm
schoolyear 3to 5

Juniors
o-fpm
School year 5-11

Babies - 5-6pm
up to school year 2

Thursday
Div 2
6.30- 8.30 age 16 and
over




FREE STREET CRICKET

YOUTH - AGED 8-15

WHERE:
Brookvale Recreation
Centre Sporis Hall

WHEN:
Wednesday 6:30-7:30 pm

CONTACT: Tom Birch
07870524706

- FREE CRICKET COACHING
- ALL ABILITIES WELCOME
- S50OFT BALL CRICKET

- NO EQUIPMENT NEEDED

Partners: - NO NEED TO BOOK!

¥— CHANCE TO SHINE

~ STREET

chancetoshine.org/street



Tuesday Football Sessions

Starts September 9 (term-time)

FRANK MYLER PAVILION
5= 6pm: '] - 11 years

Sessions will be ran on the
MUGA

No experience required.
Trainers.

Shin pads advised but optional

To book your child a place contact:
Colin Powell on:

Colin.Powell@halton.gov.uk or
Phone: 07554 113264

Flease note sessions may be cancelled due
to bad weather or sessions altered to suit
the needs of those booked on

www.activehalton.co.uk




TIwtroduction to Football
Play Phase Sessions

For all children in Reception to year 2
(4 to 7 years)

Tuesdays 4.15pm — S5pm
Frank Myler Pavilion, Liverpool Road, Widnes.

Starts September 9" 2025, term-time

£2 per child.

To book your child’s place email:
Colin.powell@halton.gov.uk




Wednesday Futsal Sessions

September 10, 17, 24, October 1, 8,
15, 22.

Brookvale Recreation Centre
4.30-5.30pm: 7 - 11 years

o Sessions will be ran indoor in
the sports hall.

e No experience required.

¢ Trainers.

e Shin pads advised but optional

To book your child a place contact:
Colin.powell@halton.gov.uk
Phone: 0151 511 4012




PAN Disability Football
Session

For any child aged 5 - 11 years
Who may need some additional support

Thursdays (term-time), Sports Hall

4.30-5.30pm

£2 a session
Brookvale Recreation
Registration essential.




